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Alexander Gunyon

From: Jean Macdonald 
Sent: 19 May 2024 20:11
To: Consultations
Subject: Proposed development of Brooklands Farmland Whitstable

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

As a long time resident of Whitstable, I am writing to make it clear to you that I OBJECT to the proposed 
development of Brooklands Farm for the following reasons:  
 
MORE SEWAGE 
MORE TRAFFIC 
MORE POLLUTION  
MORE FLOODING 
MORE HOSEPIPE BANS (due to demand on water supply). 
MORE PEOPLE (less healthcare and dental care). 
LOSS OF WILDLIFE 
LOSS OF AGRICULTURAL LAND 
LOSS OF COUNTRYSIDE  
 
 
Sincerely  
 

Jean Macdonald 
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